
 

 

 

Garlinge Primary School and Nursery  
Celebration Afternoon 

 
Tuesday 5th July 3.30pm – 5.30pm 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

You are warmly invited to join us for our school celebration afternoon. This event will allow you to 

share and experience the wonderful learning that has been taking place at Garlinge this academic 

year. The afternoon is in place of our traditional summer parents evening. 

During the afternoon, you are welcome to visit your child’s classroom, where you will be able to look 
at books, see photographs and find out about the exciting learning that has taken place in their class 
this academic year. The class teachers will be based in their classrooms, and will be able to share 
these with you throughout the afternoon. 
 
As well as this, you will be able to visit and meet your child’s new class teacher for the next academic 
year. Our teachers will remain in their current classrooms, where they will be able to meet and talk 
to new children and parents. Our year 6 school prefects will be available to guide you around the 
school building throughout the afternoon. 
 
As part of our celebration afternoon, we wish to share with you some of our curriculum learning, 
school clubs and school community links. These will be on display in our Key Stage 1 hall. Alongside 
this, our choir and musicians will also be performing at various times. Our PE and school sports team 
teachers will also be based in the sports hall where they will be celebrating school sport successes 
and demonstrating some different sports and activities. There will also be an opportunity for your 
children to try some ‘hands-on’ fun activities on the Key Stage 2 playground and in the IT Suite. 
 
Refreshments will be available in the Key Stage 1 hall, served by our school PTFA members.  
 
You will need to meet your child at their normal collection point at the end of the day and join the 
start of the afternoon at 3.30pm, or if you wish, you are welcome to return to school later on in the 
afternoon as the celebration is running until 5.30pm. Our staff are looking forward to meeting you 
during our celebration afternoon. If you have any questions about the afternoon, please speak to 
your child’s class teacher and they will be able to assist you. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Mrs Northrop and Mr Cope 
Heads of School 
 

http://www.garlingeprimary.co.uk/index.php

